Mr. C. G. Bayles, Superintendent, Buildings and Grounds.

Dear Mr. Bayles:

When you have the annual painting done on the basement floors of the gymmasium this summer I would like
to have the floors sanded and painted in the womens'
showers and the area in front of the showers and leading
to the door of the swimming peel.

This has been a most satisfactory arrangement on the men's side, and we wish to do away with the unsanitary rubber matting that is now on the floor in the women's end of the basement.

Also, I would like to request again that the toilets in the women's office and the ones in the basement be replaced with more modern toilets. As you know, the dressing room in Miss Hoover's office is separated from the outer office by only a wainscoting partition about ten feet high. The old style teilet is extremely noisy, and it is very embarrassing to use it.

I have an additional request which I trust you will be able to do some time during the summer. I refer to the removal of additional sections of the running track in the balcony of the gymnasium. One corner section has been removed and this has given a fine place for an indeer archery and gelf range. If you could remove the other section of the sloping track at the west end and the entire section at the east end of the gymnasium this would give us additional facilities for conducting some of the activities classes indeers. This spade is badly needed and I am hopeful that you will be able to clear it for us.

If you desire to talk to me about any of these items I shall be glad to see you at your convenience.

Thanking you for your cooperation, I am

Sincerely yours,